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              Date:  01 Apr 2009 
 
From: Senior Marine Instructor 
To: Parents/Guardians of JROTC Cadets 
 
Subj: CANCELLATION OF ORIENTATION CAMP, 06-09 APRIL 2009 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
1.  The trip to MCRD for the week of 06-09 April has been cancelled due to insufficient 
participation.  Instead we have kept the portion that takes place on Tuesday 07 April which is 
visiting the SEALS/BUDS school in Coronado and a navy ship tour as a daytime field trip. 
 
2.  Cadets who already turned in a permission slip do not need to have a new one signed.  Cadets  
who did NOT sign up for the original trip but desire to attend this one day trip need to return a 
signed permission slip as soon as possible.  Attendance is not mandatory and will not affect their 
JROTC grade. 
 
3.  ITINERARY FOR 07 APRIL 2009: 
 
 a.  0700 Depart MVHS (meet at JROTC room 0645) 
 b.  0900 Arrive Coronado Naval Base 
 c.  1200 Lunch at Coronado Galley 
 d.  1300 Tour U.S. Navy ship 
 e.  1730 Arrive at MVHS (5:30 pm) 
 
4.  Cadets do not need any money for this trip.  JROTC will cover all costs (including meals).  
Cadets who paid $20 for the Orientation trip will be refunded their money. 
 
5.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us at the office, 677-4471, or via 
email:  wakana@murrieta.k12.ca.us,  grichter@murrieta.k12.ca.us 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       W. T. AKANA 
       LtCol, USMC (ret) 


